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NIAGARAMOHAWK

C EN ERATION
BUSINESS GROUP

MARTINJ. McCORMICKJR. P.E.
Vice President
Nuclear Engineering

NINE MILEPOINT NUCLEAR STATION/LAKEROAD, P.O. BOX 63, LYCOMING,NEW YORK 13093/TELEPHONE (315) 349-2660
FAX (315) 349-2605

April3, 1997
NMP2L 1699

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Nine MilePoint Unit 2
Docket No. 50-410

-6

Subject:

Gentlemen:

Notification ofCorrective Action Completion forISI Program Plan

The purpose ofthis letter is to inform you that Niagara Mohawk has corrected the Nine MilePoint Unit 2
(NMP2) Inservice Inspection (ISI) program as described in corrective action three ofLicensee Event
Report (LER) 96-12, Supplement 1, submitted on January 17, 1997 (NMP2L 1683). Specifically, the
corrective action required that the ISI Program Plan be corrected to indicate that 16 welds in the Reactor
Water Cleanup (RWCU) System are considered Category D welds requiring augmented examination at
least every other refueling outage.

Furthermore and as discussed in the LER, this notification corrects the error in a February 13, 1992 letter
to the NRC (NMP2L 1339), in which Niagara Mohawk had incorrectly indicated that the 16 shop
fabricated RWCU system welds had been reclassified as Category D in accordance with Generic Letter
88-01.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Mr. R. Dean, the Unit 2 Engineering
Manager, at 315-349-4240.

Very trulyyours,

MJM/AFZ/lmc

M. J. cCormick
Vice President, Nuclear Engineering
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xc: Mr. H. J. Miller,Regional Administrator Region I
Mr. S. S. Bajwa, Acting Director, Project Directorate I-l,NRR
Mr. B. S. Norris, Senior Resident Inspector
Mr. D. S. Hood, Senior Project Manager, NRR
Records Management
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